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Hello I wanted to voice my support for the space space coming to Lompoc. I am a local
homeowner and a local parent of students here that would greatly benefit from the tax
revenue! Also I think it would be really great to see more local employment and help to clean
up that Chaparral area where there has been Transient fires in the past.

Thank you!!

Christina Wika

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device
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